
 

Newsletter – 5th July 2024 



On Thursday evening a group of pupils form Year 6 made their Confirmation and received the gift of the 

Holy Spirit. Bishop Paul led this service and shared with the pupils – Jesus would give them the gift of the 

Holy Spirit and they would be filled with patience and love. 







 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


